
 

 

 

Welcome Back!  
Welcome back to PSMS 29 for the 2018-2019 school year! We are very excited about 
working with you and your child. We know we will have a successful and productive 
school year. This is an exciting time for you and your child as they work toward 
meeting the academic requirements to ultimately graduate from The Melrose School. 
It is our goal to make this the best year yet and prepare your child for the next 
chapter of their academic career. Please contact the 7th and 8th grade team at any 
time to discuss your child’s growth and development.  
 
Meet the 7th and 8th Grade Team!  

Teacher Subject Email 
Ms. Cid 7th and 8th Grade Social Studies  ycid@psms29.org  
Mr. Cruz  8th Grade Math  acruz@psms29.org  
Mrs. Davis-Underwood  7th and 8th Grade ELA and Social Studies  kdavisunderwood@psms29.org 
Ms. Frierson  7th and 8th Math and Science  tfrierson@psms29.org  
Ms. Gentile  8th Grade Single Shepherd Social Worker  mgentile@psms29.org 
Mrs. Gooden  7th and 8th Grade Math  ngooden@psms29.org 
Ms. Greenberg 7th and 8th Grade ELA  agreenberg@psms29.org  
Ms. Juntaralux 7th Grade Math  sjuntaralux@psms29.org 
Ms. Oliveri  7th and 8th Grade ELA  koliveri@psms29.org 
Ms. Porpora 7th and 8th Grade ELA  vporpora@psms29.org  
Ms. Rhonda  7th Grade Single Shepherd Social Worker rbaptiste@psms29.org 
Ms. Rountree  8th Grade Science trountree@psms29.org 
Ms. Taylor  7th Grade Science  ttaylor@psms29.org 
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Upcoming Events: 
Ø Oct. 4- Math MOSL  
Ø Oct. 8- No School  
Ø Oct 11- ELA MOSL 
Ø Oct 16- HS Workshop   
Ø Oct 18- Science MOSL  

Homework Tip:  
Students should read every night 
at home. One way to encourage 
this is to have students read to a 

younger sibling! 
  

Shout Out: 703 has already shown improvements with their reading stamina 
and took great pride in building their classroom library. Keep it up!  


